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Bullying Prevention and Intervention Plan 

 

 

Policy: It is the policy of Lakehead District School Board that every student has the right to be treated 
with dignity and respect and to feel safe within the school environment. Bullying adversely affects a 
student’s well-being and ability to learn. Bullying adversely affects the school climate, including healthy 
relationships. Bullying will not be accepted on Lakehead District School Board property, at school-related 
activities, on school buses, or in any other circumstance (e.g. online) where engaging in bullying will have 
a negative impact on the school climate. At Lakehead District School Board, we believe that it is 
everyone’s responsibility to stop bullying 




